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Taste & see that the Lord is Good - Psalm 34:8 
Journey Autumn 2018 

	
  
What a glorious summer this has been Friends! This summer we have 
welcomed 5 babies, facilitated over 400 Journey Sessions, & distributed 
a value of $2,500.00 in diapers & wipes alone. That’s a lot of cared-
for “changes”!  

Here are a few of the “bounties” harvested this summer at Journey. One 
client successfully completed 69 days of detox/rehab treatment as 
reported just the other day. Another client received a wonderful, FREE 
& much needed donated car for transportation to work.  And a young 
pregnant girl wrote “ I can see why you call it Journey--it’s been 
quite a journey for me!” This young girl receives hope for her new path 
as she is working each day on remaining clean from drug-addictions, 
healing from a very painful past, & striving towards independence, 
sustainability & holding down two jobs for her & her baby’s future. The 
support she receives from Journey is (in her words) a GIANT blessing. 
These are all breakthroughs, but more importantly, they are fruition of 
God’s love & goodness we have the privilege to extend. 

At Journey -- we offer a taste of God’s goodness. Full, rich, 
nourishing & strengthening. LIFE-PRODUCING. He brought me to the 
banquet house and His banner over me is love. (Song of Solomon 2:4/ESV) 
Thank you for helping Journey share His goodness to the many that visit 
our “Banquet of His Love”. Would you please consider a Bounty Gift to 
assist us in closing out our summer needs? Every gift is maximized & so 
appreciated!  

Joyfully on the Journey! 

 

Journey - Co-Founders 

Save the Dates: 
2018 Holiday Market: Friday, 12/07 (11a-8p) 

Spring 2019 Luncheon: Friday, 06/07 (Noon) 

Journey Gala 2019: Friday 11/15/2019 (6p) 

 


